
TORC 7.14.2017 
Hand-out 
ITEM 5.1. 

Leg File #46249 
 
 
 
From: Ann Kovich [mailto:sawney@charter.net]  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 12:11 PM 
To: Hatfield, Meagan; Ahrens, David; Allen, Heather; Bachmann, Christy; Clear, Mark; 'David 
Tolmie'; DeMarb, Denise; 'Gary Poulson'; Kamp, Charles; Kemble, Rebecca; 'Ken Golden'; 
'Kenneth Streit'; King, J Steven; 'Margaret Bergamini'; Martin, Crystal; 'Michael Johnson'; Monks, 
Anne; Phillips, Robert; Schroeder, Ann; Skidmore, Paul; Strange, John; Trowbridge, David; 
'Wayne Bigelow'; Zellers, Ledell 
Cc: 'Aaron Crandall'; 'Eric Lewandowski'; 'Grant Foster'; 'Mark Bennett'; 'Michael Rewey'; Ross, 
Arthur; 'Sally Lehner'; 'Susan DeVos'; Zellers, Ledell 
Subject: RE: Kovich Comments on the Transportation Ordinance Review Ad Hoc Committee - 
Agenda Packet for 7.14.17 
 
I first learned of the July 14th TORC meeting on Wednesday evening at the TPC 
meeting.  Since I had already scheduled a prior commitment in Middleton for this 
afternoon, I am unable to attend the TORC meeting today.  So I have reviewed the most 
current revisions in the documents distributed, and I have prepared some comments to 
share with the group. 
 

• Since there may be some items which might need to be addressed by the 
Transportation Policy and Planning Board which are not detailed in 33.55, I 
suggest you consider adding to section (6) on Powers and Duties an item (i) to 
read something like: “Address other items as referred by the Common Council, 
Transportation Commission, Director of Transportation, Traffic Engineer & 
Parking Manager, or Transit Manager.” 

• In 33.56 on the Transportation Commission, please consider adding “Director of 
Transportation” as a potential referring party for other items in sections (5)(a)(10), 
(5)(b)(5), and (5)(c)(9).   

• In section 33.56 – (3)(a) on the Commission Composition, why is parking 
knowledge not included as a preference for additional remaining resident 
appointments?  I believe parking to be an important priority in the City, as well as 
transit and bicycling.   

• In order to promote good communication on important issues, I would encourage 
that periodic joint meetings of the Board and the Commission be held as 
appropriate.   

 
Thanks for your consideration and your work on this important initiative.  Best regards, 
 
Ann 
 
Ann E. Kovich 
Kovich Consulting, LLC 
2605 Golden Gate Way 
Madison WI 53713 
email: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com or sawney@charter.net 
mobile: 608-886-2556; home: 608-255-6708 
 

mailto:annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
mailto:sawney@charter.net

